Steven Seee

From: Melissa S <msabbagh123@me.com>

Sent: Saturday, February 22, 2025 1:43 PM

To: House Health and Human Services Committee

Ce: policastrogroup@gmail.com; Rep. Baginski, Jacquelyn M.
Subject: Support Bill H-5351

Attn: Clerk Steve Sepe
Good Afternoon,

I am writing in strong support of Citrine Aesthetics, a nurse-led medical spa that | have been a loyal client of since its
opening. The nurses at Citrine have truly transformed my life through their expertise in skincare and weight loss
treatments. Their extensive knowledge and qualifications enable them to provide clients with life-changing results, and |
deeply respect their skills, professionalism, and the recommendations they offer for every service.

It is disheartening to learn that my nurse and esthetician are being restricted from performing many of the aesthetic
services they have been trained to provide. These restrictions not only affect their ability to serve clients but also
threaten the future of their business.

This bill must pass to ensure that skilled providers like those at Citrine Aesthetics can continue to operate, offering
exceptional care and results to their clients. | urge you to support this legislation and allow these professionals to
continue making a positive impact in their field.

Sincerely,

Melissa Sabbagh

16 Patricia Drive

North Providence RI 02904
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